
For all enquiries regarding weddings, funerals and baptisms please 
contact our Team Vicar:  
Rev James Taylor on 07341 940975 / Email:  revjrtaylor@yahoo.com  
Information for the Sunday Bulletin - please contact Ian Henry Tel: 01925 229626 
email: ian.chenry@gmail.com  

For more information please visit our website www.stpetersnewton.org 

FOOD BANK: St John’s church is 
open for all donations on Tuesdays 

from 10.00am to 11.30am.                               

Prayers for the sick:  
names will be read out during prayers     

in church.

Prayers for the departed :                


  	 Janet Rutherford RIP       

   	 William  Murphy RIP

     Philip Chort RIP  Judith Saile RIP

if you would like your name, or the name 
of a relative or friend on either list please 
contact Rev James or Ian


      

  
  Sunday 30th March - Fourth Sunday of Lent 

Mothering Sunday 
There will be no morning service at St Peter’s 

There is a Team Service at All Saints                 
starting 10.00am  

********* 
Monday 31st March: 5.00pm Evening Prayer 

            Wednesday 2nd April: 10.00am Holy Communion 
2.00pm: MU Meeting in the annexe                                 

with Revd. James  
Thursday 3rd April: 1.00pm Bible Study in the annexe 

6.30pm: Handbell practice in the annexe 

********** 
Sunday 6th April: Fifth Sunday of Lent 

9.30am : Parish Communion 
12.00pm: Burial of Ashes  

Welcome to 

St. Peter’s Church

Newton-le-Willows

Sunday 30th March

‘Glorifying God and 

serving the community 


in the name of 

Jesus Christ’

Prayer for Growth  
God of Mission who alone brings         

growth to your Church,                                    
Send your Holy Spirit to give               

Vision to our planning,  
Wisdom to our actions,  
Joy to our worship and 
Power to our witness.  

Help our church to grow in numbers,    
In spiritual commitment to you                        

and in service to our local community. 
Through Jesus Christ Our Lord.       

Amen. 


    Prayers for the week 

• The Easter Journey at          
St John’s 1st April - 4th April  

• Peace Talks between Ukraine 
and Russia 

• Peace in the The Holy Land 
• Those displaced in Gaza 
• World Leaders: Lord may 

your justice be in their heads 
and hearts. 

• Fit for Mission in the              
Winwick Deanery 

Spring Craft Fair Saturday 12th April  
We are holding a craft fair on Saturday 12th April as one of our 
fundraising activities this year but we need your help to do the following:- 

• to move chairs on Friday 11th April at 6pm 
• to sell raffle tickets on the day (between 10.30am - 3.30pm) 
• to bake cakes for the cake stall and the refreshments that will be 

served in the annexe 
• to put chairs back in place on Saturday 12th April at 4.15pm  

If you can help, please sign one of the lists at the back of church.           
Thank you! 

Electoral Roll Revision 2025

Please give your completed form 
to Sue Hutton by                 

Sunday 30th March   Thank you!

The Gardening Group will be 
starting their fortnightly 

sessions on Tuesday 1st April  
starting 6.00pm

Come and join us!

Please Support St Peter's  with 
Regular Giving!

By joining the Parish Giving 
Scheme (PGS) - see the blue 

cards or Wendy Jones for more 
information. If you don’t wish to 
give via PGS, please use the 
contactless device rather than 

cash if you are able.           
Thank you!
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